King's High School Te Kura Tuarua o Kingi
Daily Notices Panuio Tera
Monday 17th February 2025 Mane 17th Pépuere 2025

TIMETABLE DAY - Ono

ATHLETICS DAY BBQ - Tomorrow!
PTSA Athletics Day Barbecue available - bring your cash or eftpos
for sausages and drinks.

BREAKFAST CLUB - Free breakfast: Bread, Weetbix and milk. This will be in the PAC Foyer and
at the Canteen, TODAY, from 11-11.15am.

INSTRUMENT LESSONS - Music Instrument lessons are in full swing this week . Watch the daily
notices each day for a reminder. TODAY - Cello, Flute, Oboe and Piano. Tuesday - Trumpet and
Trombone - only if the Athletics Sports Day is postponed.

MEDITATION GROUP - The Meditation Group, open to students and staff, meet TODAY at
lunchtime in the Student Support Centre meeting room. Meditation can make you more positive,
give you a sense of calm, and help you relax. Beginners as well as people with experience
welcome. Please email kh@kingshigh.school.nz or gi@kingshigh.school.nz if you have any
questions.

CHESS - Any students who want to play chess for King's, or are interested in developing their
chess skills, come to B1 at lunchtime TODAY or see Mr Farry.

CALLING ALL ARTISTS, MUSICIANS, DESIGNERS AND WRITERS - The Shakespeare festival has
a series of competitions just for you. Find out more on their website or on the arts notice board
in the tunnel. Cash prizes! Miss Welvaert (Wv) will sort and send entries if you are keen.
https.//www.sgcnz.org.nz/ category/sgcnz-competitions

ARE YOU A STAND-UP COMEDIAN? DO YOU WANT TO BE? - There is a free comedy school
running as part of the Dunedin Fringe Festival. Refine your skills, work with professional
comedians, and put on a show. If that sounds like you check it out on the Fringe website or the
arts noticeboard in the tunnel. Registrations close February 28t

Stand Up, Stand Out: Comedy School for Teens : Dunedin Fringe Festival

STUDENT COUNCIL - The Student Council will be meeting at lunchtime on Wednesday
19th February in Ag.

PUBLIC HEALTH NURSE - The Public Health Nurse, is holding a FREE & CONFIDENTIAL health
clinic on Wednesday at lunchtime in the Student Support Centre. No booking required, just
knock on the door and wait to be seen. Alternatively, you can book a visit by either, emailing:
sarah.hadler@southerndhb.govt.nz_ or Texting: 0273635748.

PASIFIKA HOMEWORK GROUP - The Pasifika Homework group is on every Wednesday in A8
from 3:00pm to 4:00pm. Come over to get help with your academic work every (please let Mr
Tudreu know if you need specialist help from specific teachers). Food will be provided, and
everyone is welcome!
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VI PROMOVES

WHANAU HOMEWORK GROUP - Whanau Homework Group is on Wednesday from 3-4pm in
L3. This is a chance to catch up on homework and put in some extra study, with help from
specialist teachers. Some kai is provided and everybody is welcome.

RUGBY LEAGUE 9'S OTAGO SECONDARY SCHOOLS - Saturday the 1st of March at Bayfield. All
under 16 & 18 boys that want to play in the Otago Secondary Schools 1 - day 9's league
tournament, come up to the sports office to register your interest in playing for King's. You must
come to the sports office in person and register your name and date of birth with Mr Bannister,
otherwise you will not be able to play the event. The last day to register is Friday the 21st of
February. If you do not play for King's at the tournament you will not be eligible to play for any
other teams.

OTAGO NUGGETS VOLUNTEER POSITIONS - The Otago Nuggets basketball team are looking
for volunteers for their 11 home games in 2025. They are offering FREE tickets & other benefits
to everyone who volunteers - all home games are held at the Edgar Centre. If you are interested
please email Mr Fielding for more information - fg@kingshigh.school.nz

MOUNTAIN BIKING SOUTH ISLAND SECONDARY SCHOOL CHAMPS - All boys wanting to
compete in the South Island Secondary Schools Mountain Biking Champs come up to the sports
office and sign up or email Mr Bannister at: directorofsport@kingshigh.school.nz The event will
be held from the 26-29th of March. Register your interest by filing out your full name and what
event(s) you want to take part in.

FUTSAL STRIPS - All senior players need to meet in B4 at interval on Wednesday to receive their
playing strips. If you can't make the meeting, see Mr Higashitani.

PAINTING & DECORATING APPRENTICESHIP - Sims & Blue Ltd are looking for a superstar to be
their next Painting & Decorating apprentice. If you are interested in this field, or would like more
information, you can apply via this link: https://www.simsandblue.co.nz/ or see Mrs Campbell.

ID CARDS - Senior students can now order their ID Cards from the student office. These cost $13.

ROCK ACADEMY - Mr Harington is holding auditions to form bands for the Year 9 and Year
10 Rock Academy. If you are able to perform confidently on vocals, guitar, bass, keyboards or
drums - and are keen to build skills and perform in a rock band style - please come along to
audition. Auditions will be in Room 27 at lunchtime TODAY, Wednesday 19/2 and Thursday 20/2.
Email hg@kingshigh.school.nz with any questions.



mailto:fg@kingshigh.school.nz
mailto:directorofsport@kingshigh.school.nz
https://www.simsandblue.co.nz/
mailto:hg@kingshigh.school.nz

